From: Sarah Epstein <<} G-
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 4:39 PM

To: Bertoline, Justin <Justin.Bertoline@ventura.org>
Subject: Rock Quarry

Hello.

My family and I live at 122 Via Sandra, Thousand Oaks, CA 91320. Our home is less than
2000 ft from the operations of Pacific Rock Quarry and yet, our neighborhood was
never considered in the notification or study on the impact it would cause expanded
operating hours of the quarry.

Our family STRONGLY objects to the 30 year contract being signed with the quarry to
expand the area of the mining, the days it is allowed to operate and for additional
buildings to be built.

First and foremost, we feel that the quality of life for the Via Sandra neighborhood, as
well as the surrounding neighbors will be negatively impacted. This potential agreement
will most definitely cause major disruption to the quality of life for our Via Sandra
neighborhood, the property values of our homes and community, our beautiful trails,
the quiet streets, and our beautiful views.

This is NOT the right thing to do, not just for our neighborhood community but for the
environment and our county! We ask that you PLEASE REJECT the proposal from
Pacific Rock Quarry!

Thank you,
The Epstein Family
Residents at 122 Via Sandra





